SS thanked all partners in bringing these projects to life and helping to create a place where companies and people to be.

SB thanked SS for his presentation expressing strong support for what is happening in Manor Royal. SB asked if there are any plans to include lighting in the Crawter's Brook area. SS confirmed that, having worked closely with the Sussex Wildlife Trust during

B D 3 2 D 2 C Allan Hambly (AH) presented a <u>summary of recent communication</u> activities including lots of coverage through local and social media channels. AH will share the latest communications plan with the Board.

Important to ensure that events include mention of the Towns Fund in accordance with our communications protocol. Please share details of any project updates with allan.hambly@crawley.gov.uk for inclusion in the overarching plan.

<u>Invest Crawley</u> website is being updated so that every Towns Fund project will have its own dedicated page.

H C74A DB 4BB

None

C4 5C74 4 C 44C 6 13th March 2024